
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Utilities and Transportation Division 

PO Box 40128  •  Olympia WA  98504-0128  •  (360) 664-1183 

Electronic Filing and Service 

April 8, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE: In the Matter of Avista Corp. – 2021 ERM 

Docket UE-220232 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On March 31, 2022, Avista timely filed its annual report on its ERM deferrals for calander year 

2021 in Docket UE-220232. Consistent with section 4(b) of the Settlement Stipulation, adopted 

by the Commission in Docket UE-011595, Avista and the parties reviewing the filing (Staff of 

the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission) have agreed to extend the time for 

review of the annual ERM report. This letter serves as notice to the Commission that the parties 

participating in the review have agreed to extend the review period to September 30, 2022. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Joe M. Dallas, WSBA No. 54506 

Assistant Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

Utilities and Transportation Division 

P.O. Box 40128 

Olympia, WA  98504-0128 

(360) 995-2819

joe.dallas@utc.wa.gov

JMD/emd 

Enclosures  

cc:  Parties w/enc. 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

04/08/22   08:56

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

UE-220232

mailto:joe.dallas@utc.wa.gov

